

Ysgol Gynradd Llanidloes Primary School

Llangurig Road, Llanidloes, Powys SY18 6EX

Headteacher/Pennaeth Elen Prysor Chennetier

Tel/Ffôn: 01686 412603 Email/Ebost: office@llanidloes.powys.sch.uk Website/Safle wê: www.llanidloes.powys.sch.uk

6 October 2023

Dear Parent / Carer

Year 5 residential trip to Llangrannog; 4 - 6 March 2024

Every year our year 5 pupils have the opportunity to attend a Welsh learners' course at the Llangrannog Urdd centre. It is a fantastic opportunity for children to develop their language skills while taking part in a wide range of activities. In past years the children have enjoyed skiing, tobogganing, go-carts, swimming, quad biking, walks to the beach, horse riding, trampolines, high ropes course, climbing wall and archery.

We will leave school on Monday 4 March and return on Wednesday 6 March. The cost of the course is £160, which includes accommodation, travel, all activities and food. This can be paid in full or instalments on ParentPay only. We are unable to accept payments at school. If your child wishes to attend, please return the form below to school and pay a deposit of £34.50 by Friday 24 November. The balance of the cost, £125.50, must be paid by Monday 26 February 2024. You can pay this balance in instalments on ParentPay if you wish. This trip will be partially grant funded for children entitled to free school meals; please see your ParentPay account for details.

Children do not need to be members of the Urdd in order to join this trip.

There will be an information session about the trip on Wednesday 22 November at 6.00 pm in the school hall.

Please note: the deposit is non-refundable except in exceptional circumstances whereby non-attendance due to illness is supported by a medical certificate.

Mr Edwards, Mrs Ashton and Mrs Davies

I give permission for my child
I have paid the non-refundable deposit of £34.50 on ParentPay. The remaining balance of £125.50 will be paid by 26 February 2024.
Signed
Print name
Date















